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Date: Monday, February 13, 2017 4:07:01 PM

Please vote YES on HB 2667  !!

We need safer streets.  I am 72 now, & I don't want to get bumped off crossing the street, or T-
boned by somebody running a red light, which happens all too often here in Eugene.

We need to find ways to reduce the number of people killed or injured on our roads.

Springfield has a few traffic roundabouts, which I understand reduces intersection collisions
substantially.
We need more of these.  People will get used to them & complaints will decline.

In Eugene, we recently put S. Willamette Street on a road diet, reducing 2 lanes each way to
one each way, a center turn lane, & bike lanes on both sides.  Much safer for all, no change in
traffic volumes, and only an 8 second delay during rush hour.  No worries over getting
sideswiped by somebody changing lanes (my main concern, & why I avoided this road in the
past.).  No bikes on the sidewalk!  Safer for pedestrians!  Better all around!

Please vote yes on HB 2667 to study ways to improve our traffic systems!

Thank you.
 

Duncan Rhodes
Duncan.Rhodes@Cerrillos.net

Cell:     541-525-5777

4001 Potter Street, #61
Eugene, OR 97405
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